


Foragers came from as far afield as Wester Ross, Sutherland, Argyll and Aberdeenshire. Our hosts, 
Perthshire's Cairn o'Mohr winery, make a range of country wines, including wild-foraged elderflower. 

Several of us had several hats. Diversity was the order of the day.

Our visit to the Cairn o'Mohr winery wouldn't have been 
complete without a tour of Ron Gillies' unique elder orchard. 
Brenda (B) Anderson reports:



With foraging on the rise, it's in everyone's interest to work to increase the foraging resource when the 
opportunity presents. Alan Carter led a workshop exploring some of the possibilities.

This suggestion by Ron Gillies of Cairn o'Mohr gained a lot of support during the Gathering. Fi Martynoga took 
notes.



From the outset SWHA has supported ethical and sustainable harvesting. With so many experienced people 
present, there was a chance to start laying the foundations for a SWHA Code of Conduct for gatherers. 

Workshop notes by Charlotte Flower. ForestHarvest website has information on existing harvesting codes 
(www.forestharvest.org.uk/guidelines/harvestingguidelines.htm) and the legal position 
(www.forestharvest.org.uk/guidelines/harvestingguidelines.htm). 



There's more to wild harvesting than food. Herbal medicine, once 
the epitome of locally-sourced healthcare, is facing uncertainty as 
new, untried legislation comes into force. SWHA member and 
medical herbalist Erica Hollis introduces some of the issues.

Erica Hollis offers consultations in Herbalism and Aromatherapy, and 
leads herb walks in Aberdeen and Aberdeenshire

We were drinking some of 
Erica's mint and wild herb tea 
blend during the tea breaks at 
the Gathering. It's a very fine 
brew, and usually contains 
nettles and ground ivy.

The Rowancott herb garden. 
Photo by Vilma Mcadam.



More info on Monica Wilde's blog: www.monicawilde.com
The hand-cranked juicer can be bought here: 
www.ukjuicers.com/lexen-healthy-juicer (link requested 
several times at the Gathering!)

For courses, contact the organisers to 
book a place as soon as possible to 
avoid disapointment.
If you would like your event listed in 
future SWHA news bulletins do get in 
touch and we will do what we can. The 
event must be either run by SWHA 
members or free to the general public, 
or both.




